The VOICE of the VILLAGE

Hilbert, Wisconsin

December 2018

FROM THE VILLAGE BOARD -

Highlights of the December Board Meeting:

The village board approved the following:

Operator's license for Jamie Moxley.

Temporary Class B License for St. Mary's Catholic School.

2019 Lease Agreements for the Welcome to Hilbert Signs.

Appointment of Andy King as the village's attorney for 2019.

Resolution 2018_09 declaring public depositories for 2019.

Resolution 2018_10 to place 2018 budgeted items not being expensed before year end to-respective
reserve funds.

The village insurance renewal for 2019.

Conditional approval of the certified survey map for the property split for Frontier, Inc.

The certified survey map for the property split for St. Vincent Depaul.

The village received notice of the following:

Notice of the receipt of the 2 instaliment of shared revenue in the amount of $333,540.48.
Notice of current year lottery credit in the amount of $200.14.

Notice of current year first dollar credit in the amount of $82.41.

Notice of current year state school tax credit in the amount of $128,203.55 and estimated aid of
$1,339,992.00.

Notice of receipt of the quarterly cable tv franchise fees in the amount of $2,470.99.

BECOME ACTIVE IN YOUR LOCAL GOVERNMENT!

If you have ever thought about running for local office, here is your opportunity! Nomination papers for the 2019
Spring Election can begin circulation on December 1% and the deadline for returning them is 5 p.m. on Wednesday,
January 2™, There are 3 village trustee positions and a village president position up for election. Papers need to be
turned in to the Village Clerk's office. If you have any questions or wish to run for one of the offices, please contact

the clerk’s office.

HYDRANTS AND SNOW

With the snowy season upon us, we are asking residents to keep hydrants clear of snow so that the connections
can be accessed. Please keep about 6”to 8” of snow packed around the base of the hydrants. This will help to keep
the hydrants from freezing and will allow quick access to the water in the event of a fire. We appreciate your help!

-Over-




CLERK’S OFFICE HOLIDAY HOURS

The clerk’s office will be closed on December 24, December 25% and January 1 for the holidays. If you need
immediate help please call the employee on call at (920)418-3272.

Next Regular Board Meeting: Tuesday, January 8, 2019 @ 7 p.m.
Spring Primary Election: Tuesday, February 19, 2019 7 a.m. -8 p.m.
Spring Election: Tuesday, April 2, 20197 a.m. -8 p.m.
Village of Hilbert Website: www.villageofhilbert.com

HOLIDAYS!




